
IRS Statement about Form 7200 Payments

December 4, 2020

Employers will experience a delay in receiving payments associated with Form 7200, Advance Payment of

Employer Credits, processed between late-December and mid-January due to standard end-of-year close out.

The IRS will continue to accept and process valid Forms 7200 during this time, and the payment of valid requests

during this time will begin to be processed on January 21, 2021. Employers will still receive Letter 6312, Form

7200 Response, if the Form 7200 cannot be processed.
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